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ARL Assists in Foxboro Deer Rescue 

Deer was Found Upside-Down After Getting Trapped Between Two Fences  

 

Animal League of Boston (ARL) Rescue Services were dispatched to Foxboro at around 9:30 

a.m. this morning to assist the town’s Animal Control Officer in freeing a deer that had become 

trapped between two eight-foot fences that funneled into an enclosure at 191 Mechanic Street in 

Foxboro. 

 

The width between the two fences where the deer was trapped was only between five inches and 

a foot wide, and in its panic to get free, the deer wound up upside-down and wedged in the tight 

space. With the land owner’s permission, a section of the fence was removed, and with some 

assistance, the deer was able to roll over, stand up, and was soon walking normally. Despite 

being shaken up and suffering several abrasions, the deer appeared to be uninjured from the 

ordeal, and when ushered to the edge of the property, Foxboro Police stopped traffic so the deer 

could cross the street and return to the wild. 

 

The ARL is the only animal welfare agency in Massachusetts with a technically-trained rescue 

team that responds to animal-related emergencies and rescue situations. ARL Rescue Services 

can be contacted at (617) 426-9170. 

 

ABOUT THE ANIMAL RESCUE LEAGUE OF BOSTON: 

The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) is an unwavering champion for animals in need, committed to 
keeping them safe and healthy in habitats and homes. Founded in 1899, ARL provides high quality veterinary 
care, adoption, and rescue services; while also confronting the root causes of animal cruelty and neglect through 
innovative community programs, police investigations, and public advocacy. In 2016, ARL served more than 17,800 
animals throughout Massachusetts. ARL is a non-profit 501(c)3 organization. We receive no government funding 
and rely solely on the generosity of individuals to support programs and services that help animals in need.  
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For more information please visit us online at www.arlboston.org; and be sure to follow us on Facebook, Twitter, 
and Instagram.  
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